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PHONE:  (651) 266-8585    FAX:  (651) 266-8574 

 

       

August 3, 2017 

  

 

Bill Davis 

o/b/o Joseph Adolph 

 

VIA EMAIL:  whdavismn@gmail.com 

 

Re:  Appeal for Property at 988 Argyle Street 

 

Dear Mr. Davis: 

 

This is to confirm that at the August 1st Legislative Hearing, Marcia Moermond, the Legislative 

Hearing Officer recommended that the City Council grant an extension to the close of business 

on August 15, 2017 to have all permits sign-off and get your Fire Certificate of Occupancy 

reinstated.  Please note this date is amended from the August 11 date recommended at the 

hearing. 

 

If you wish to appeal further, the City Council Public Hearing is on August 16, 2017 at 5:30 p.m. 

in Room 300 City Hall. 

 

If you have any questions, please contact me at 651-266-8563. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

/s/ 

Mai Vang 

City Council Offices 

 

c: Fire Supervisors  

 Laura Huseby 

 Joseph Adolph, joseph.adolph@gmail.com 
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